
November 3, 2021 

 

Re: NMBFiL Trust  
Claim Filing Deadline Less than 1 Month to File Notice 

 

Dear Claimant or Claimants’ Counsel: 

 This notice is to remind Claimants and Claimants’ Counsel of the provisions of 
Section 5.1(a)(2) of the Trust Distribution Procedures as amended of the upcoming 
November 30, 2021 filing deadline applicable to certain claims.  
 
The TDP was amended by the Trustees with consent of the TAC to extend the statute of limitations 
to file an NMBFiL Trust claim to November 30, 2021. To file NMBFiL Trust claims more 
commonly known as the Bondo claims, you may now use the NMBFiL Trust Claim 
Form available for printing at www.cpf-inc.com  Due to the limited funds available under this 
subfund only paper filings are currently being accepted. To ensure timely filing of claims, the 
Trustees, TAC and FCR continue to encourage all claim filings to the claims administrator at the 
address below as soon as possible.     
 
 
 

 By Mail: NMBFiL Trust Asbestos Personal Injury Trust 
   c/o Claims Processing Facility, Inc. 
   1771 West Diehl Road, Suite 220 
   Naperville, IL 60563 
 By Fax: (630) 281-6722 
 By Phone: Melanie K. Impastato – (630) 281-6522 
 By Email: Melanie.Impastato@cpf-inc.com 


